Witton Church Walk CE Primary School Church Walk, off Chester Way, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 5QQ

Tel: 01606 288128



'Where Every Door is Opened and Every Gift Unlocked'

Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera

E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk

22nd March 2017

Dear Parents

We are always looking at ways in which to improve communication between school and parents to ensure that your child receives a broad and balanced curriculum and that they are happy and feel safe in their school.

With this in mind could you please complete and return the questionnaire on the back of this letter and return to the school office by 9.00am tomorrow morning – Thursday $23^{\rm rd}$ March.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs K Magiera Head teacher















Question	Strongly	Tend to	Tend to	Strongly	Do not
	agree	agree	disagree	disagree	know
My child is happy at this					
school					
					1
My child feels safe at this					
school					<u> </u>
My child makes good					
progress at this school					İ
My child is well looked after					
at this school					l
My child is taught well at					
this school					ı
My child receives					i
appropriate homework for					
their age					Ì
This school makes sure its					i
pupils are well behaved					
This school deals effectively					
with bullying					
This school is well led and					
managed					
This school responds well to					
any concerns I raise					
I receive valuable					
information from the school					
about my child's progress					
Communication is good at					
this school – letters, texts					
and social media					
The curriculum is broad and					
balanced at this school					
Would you recommend this so	hool to anot	ther parent?	Yes	No	
A positive comment about the school					
An improvement that you think could be made to further develop our school					
My shild shild an are in Man			Data		
My child/children are in Year _		_	Date _		













